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We hope that all children are now starting to feel more settled within the EYFS Unit. We have been playing lots of circle time games to get to know each other really well. The children have started to build strong friendships with each other and have continued to practice the high 5 rules around the classroom. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week the rest of Reception enjoyed a fantastic afternoon outside at Forest schools with our Forest school practitioner; Mrs. Armstrong. Nursery will have the opportunity to go to Forest school after Christmas. All Nursery children have thoroughly enjoyed going onto the ‘big yard’ this week and spent a lot of time on the bikes, role playing and on the climbing frame.


	Notice Board
TOPIC – People who help us      
· Donations of non-perishable food would be greatly appreciated from 28th September for the Wood Street Mission Charity.
· Our uniform shop will be open on 25th September, 3-4pm. The entrance is via community entrance and payment will be taken by card only.
· Thank you to all parents who have accepted our Dojo points invitation, if you have any trouble then ask a member of staff in the Foundation Unit.

Stars of the Week 
This weeks Reception stars are:

 Mrs. McDonald - Chloe 

Mrs. Hardy - Kayden

Miss. Gates – Esmé
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At Home
Reception homework – 
This week’s homework is a ‘Numbers and Counting’ maths activity.
Please bring the homework back in on Wednesday.
Ideas to help at home – 
Encourage your child to practise writing their name
Encourage your child to practise getting themselves dressed and undressed. 
If your child is wearing school shoes with laces please can you ensure that they can tie their laces.
General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) every day.
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
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